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Dear Sirs,  
 
I wish to record my support for the Broseley Neighbourhood plan and place on record my admiration 
of the work that has been undertaken to develop, through consultation, a rounded and thoughtful 
proposal.  
 
I note that Barrow Parish Council declined the opportunity to have the settlement of Benthall 
included in the designated area, and trust that in considering the draft Broseley plan, Benthall and 
the wider Barrow parish does not bear the brunt of vehicles, especially commercials, denied passage 
through Broseley.  
 
David Turner  
 


